
Banana Shire Council 

T2425.26 BILOELA SPLASH PARK 2024 - 2025

Notice to Tenderers

NOTICE TO TENDERERS NO: 1  

Banana Shire Council (BSC) has received a query with respect to the Tender. The following 
has been reviewed: 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

Banana Shire Council has identified and updated the following information: 

Change the file name: 
## Appendix C - T2425.26 Biloela Splash Park 2024 - 2025 - Site Photos Appendix C 
## Appendix G - T2425.26 Biloela Splash Park 2024 - 2025 - Contamination Report Appendix G 

Revise tender briefing date: 
      ## 5th February 2025, Wednesday at 1.00 pm the Infrastructure Depot (2 Auburn St 
Biloela). 
      ## If anyone wants to join online, please send us an email at 
enquiries@banana.qld.gov.au   

Tender Submission 

Tender Response and attachments will be accepted via email submission to  
tenders@banana.qld.gov.au or via Dropbox. Hard Copies are not required. 

Dated: 30th January 2025 

mailto:tenders@banana.qld.gov.au

